
 

 

Urgent Notice 
 

 

The Teaching and Non-Teaching Staff and students of the college are 

hereby informed that on the occasion of International Women’s Day, the 

Seminar Sub-Committee and the IQAC of Jamini Roy College, in 

collaboration with Gobinda Prasad Mahavidyalaya, Amarkanan, Bankura, 

are going to organise a Legal Awareness Programme under the aegis of 

District Legal Services Authority, Bankura, on 8 March 2022. The 

programme will be held in the Seminar Hall of the college from 12 noon. 

Teachers, Non-Teaching Staff, and students are advised to attend the 

programme positively. 
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